PLYMOUTH TOWN BOARD BUDGET
WORKSHOP

NOVEMBER 7, 2022
7:00PM

PRESENT: Supervisor Grace Nucero-Alger
Councilman Daniel Meyer
Councilman Frank Williams
Councilman Garry James
ACTING HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT: Roy Marshall
ABSENT: Councilman Shawn Cushman

Supervisor Alger informed everyone that it looked like the Town would
have to raise taxes. Her figures reflected that the budget would be

over by $200,000.00. She said she would work with the County
Assistant Treasurer to see if the figures she had were correct.

She went over the few changes she had made. Mr. James asked where
the income from the cell tower was shown on the Budget. Mrs. Alger
said she would check that out with Chris Santullo, the Town’s
accountant.

Mr.Williams made a motion to adjourn. Mr. Meyer seconded the
motion. The Board was polled and the motion was carried with four



2

yeses and no nos. Mr. Cushman was absent. The meeting was
adjourned.

Respectfully submitted by,

Virginia E. Brown
Plymouth Town Clerk
November 14, 2022



